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08 June 2023 
 
Our Ref: JMa/IGi 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re Y10 Sixth Form Taster Day – Friday 16 June 2023 

I am writing to inform you that all students in Year 10 will be taking part in our Sixth Form Taster Day on 
Friday 16 June 2023. This is an exciting opportunity for our students to experience a day in the life of Allerton 
Grange Sixth Form and to support them in making choices about their education opportunities post 16. 

Allerton Grange has an inclusive and academic Sixth Form with a broad range of courses and enrichment to 
support students in their transition to higher education and higher level apprenticeships. The Taster Day will 
allow students to experience four A level lessons of their choosing. They will also hear from our current 
student leadership group about life in the Sixth Form and the many opportunities that we are able to 
provide young people. 

During the final session of the day, students will attend an enrichment fair in the Sixth Form building. They 
will be able to speak to our current Sixth Formers as well as enquire about all of the supra-curricular and 
extra-curricular opportunities that are available to strengthen their applications and support their personal 
development. This includes access to a range of additional courses such as the Extended Project 
Qualification (EPQ) or discovering the wide range of activities offered in our form time enrichment 
programme such as public speaking and learning British Sign Language. 

Students are not expected to wear their school uniform for the day but should be dressed appropriately 
following the Sixth Form dress code outlined below: 

· No jogging bottoms 
· Skirts and shorts should be of an appropriate length i.e knee length 
· Midriffs should not be visible 
· Lanyards must be worn at all times 

Students should arrive for registration at 8.50am and the school day will finish, as usual, at 3:00pm. We 
really hope that students take full advantage in considering an aspirational Sixth Form that will provide them 
with the courses, enrichment and skills they need to progress to adulthood. 

 

 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email.  

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jordan Macrow 
Assistant Headteacher – Director of Key Stage 5 
jordanmacrw@allertongrange.com 
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